
                                                                                                                                                

 

900 Chelmsford St 
Lowell, MA 01851 
T: +1 978-250-2678 
 

 
 

 
 

Tune Up Procedure Declaration 

January 5, 2021 

 
To:  Intertek TCB 

70 Codman Hill Road 
Boxborough, MA 01719 

 

Gentlemen: 

 

This letter declares that the product associated with the submission of FCC ID QHYRPM-A5A11-B66 does not require any 

tune up procedure for proper operation.  

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Kevin Craig 

Consulting Mechanical Engineer 

January 5, 2021 
 
 
 


